
 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:   
       

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED:    
   

Mary O’Donovan, Michael O’Connor 

 

MONTHS MIND: 
 

Colum Brady 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

Brendan Kirwan, Mary Greer,  

Marie MacAuley,  Dan Walsh,  

Albert Matthews, Michael Matthews,  

Christopher & Kathleen Fitzpatrick,  

Brendan Kirwan, Michael Carrigan,  

Ann Wall. 

 

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR FULL DETAILS ON: 

The Bon Secours Hospital ,Glasnevin is having a free public infor-

mation evening on Varicose Veins…………………… 

Accommodation required in the parish………….. 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

Third Sunday of Christmas—12th January ‘20 Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 

p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

(Monday to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 

a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY  

Begin by recalling some special moment be-
tween yourself and your parents. Did you ever 
hear from them the equivalent of “This is my 
son, my daughter, the beloved: my favour rests 
on you”? In Jesus’ ministry, on several occa-
sions, he felt such a word from his Abba, his 
Father. His baptism by John was one such mo-
ment, as was the Transfiguration later on. Such 
deep love and affirmation grounded him as a 
human being and as God’s prophet to the peo-
ple of Israel. Our sense of calling grows out of 
our relationship with the Father, whose be-
loved we are, whose favour we too enjoy.  
 

PRAYER  

Let us hear again, Abba, Father, your words of 
favour to each one of us. Direct us on the Way 
of discipleship, that we may be bearers of the 
Good News by simply being who we truly are 
before you, your children. 

Entrance :            Hymn 8  Page 8              
Recessional :       The light of Christ                                      
(Please do not remove  Hymn Booklet from Church) 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to 
back of Church—Thank you. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Confirmation Mass—The 12.30pm 
Mass next Sunday, 19th January will 
be the final parish Mass for the 6th 
class boys and girls and their fami-
lies before they celebrate the Sacra-
ment of Confirmation on February 
28th and March 6th. We look for-
ward to welcoming them all to Mass 
here on Sunday and to praying with 
them as Confirmation  gets closer.  
 

Unwanted Christmas Gifts—St 
Mary’s Pro-Cathedral in Dublin is 
appealing to the public for their un-
wanted Christmas presents. Cross-
care, the social care agency of the 
Catholic Archdiocese of Dublin, will 
then redistribute the gifts through-
out next year to people using its 
Homelessness services and family 
hubs. 

Eucharistic Adoration— At his Mass 
on the Feast of the Epiphany Pope 
Francis spoke on the importance of 
Eucharistic adoration and worship 
to our faith and expressed the de-
sire that more people would spend  
time in adoration.                             
Eucharistic Adoration takes place 
every Monday afternoon in our 
Church from 3.00  to 4.00 p.m. and 
on the first Sunday of the month 
from 3.00 to 5.00 p.m.                                 
Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk 
House, Ormond Road, will resume 
this Sunday  12th January and will 
continue every Sunday evening from 
7.00 to 8.00 p.m. All are welcome. 
   
 

Financial Statement—the 2018 Fi-
nancial statement is now available 
at the back of the Church. 

ACCOMMODATION REQUIRED  in the Parish on Wed 22nd & Thurs 23rd 
of January for a team of young people (aged between 18 & 25) who are 
coming to give a pre-Confirmation retreat to the 6th classes. These young 
people (from NET Ministries) fund-raise in order to take a year out to give 
parish & school retreats and  we are delighted to welcome them to the 
parish. If you have a spare room and would be prepared to provide hos-
pitality either to 2 young men or 2 young women  from the team, please 
contact the Parish Catechist, Anne Dooley on 0860698230 or through the 
Parish Office. Last year we were in the happy position of having more 
room offers than were needed. This year the team from NET are looking 
for some extra days' accommodation before the retreat starts so we also 
need accommodation for the Sunday, Monday and Tuesday evening of 
that week (ie 19th, 20th & 21st of January) so lots of hospitality required 
this time!  

 

Church Repository/Shop:  
The Church Repository/Shop 
is open every Tuesday and 
Thursday morning after 
10.00 a.m. Mass and after 

11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays. We 
have a good supply of sacramental 
mementos for all occasions.  
 

The ‘Knitwits meet every 1st & 3rd  
Saturday of the month from 10.30 
a.m.— 12.30 pm. We look forward 
to new members. Ph: (085) 1088538 
Please note—The ‘Knitwits” are on 
a break for the Christmas period 
and are not resuming until 
next Saturday Jan 18th 
2020 . New members wel-
come. 
 
 

Our Scripture Reflection 
Group  meet on Thursday 
mornings at 11.00 am in the 
Annadale room. All are wel-

come.  
 

The Community Prayer Group   
meets on Thursday evenings at 8.00 
pm in the Annadale room.  The  
 
 

meeting consists of prayer, reading  
and reflection on the Sunday  Gos-
pel. All are welcome. 
 

The Society of St. Vincent De Paul 
will hold its usual monthly Church 
gate Collection next weekend 
11th/12th January. 
 

Postage Stamps—If you have any 
used postage stamps after the 
Christmas period it would be appre-
ciated if you could please drop them 
into the Sacristy for use on the Mis-

sions. 
 

Tea/Coffee mornings  have 
resumed and will continue 
every Tuesday , Wednesday 

& Thursday after the 10.00 a.m. 
Mass. New members welcome. 
 

Parish Newsletter—the latest date 
for material for inclusion in the par-
ish newsletter is 6th March 2020. 

Pope Francis has asked for every-
one to pray to the Lord to help the 
people of Australia at this difficult 
time as major fires rage across the 
nation.  
 

Parish Lotto:                                                                                       
There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.                        
The winning numbers were: 2, 6, 25 & 31.                                                       
The Jackpot now stands at €1,800.00                                                          
Please note with effect from 6th January the latest time for receipt of 
entries is 12 noon on date of draw. 


